
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Shelter Name], we want to extend our 

heartfelt thanks for your generous donation of [amount or item] towards our mission to support 

survivors of domestic violence. 

Your contribution plays a vital role in enabling us to provide safe shelter, essential resources, and 

compassionate care to those in need. Because of supporters like you, we can continue to serve 

our community and empower survivors to reclaim their lives. 

We are incredibly grateful for your commitment to our cause and your belief in the work we do. 

With your help, we can create a brighter future for those affected by domestic violence. 

Thank you once again for your support. We hope to keep you updated on our progress and invite 

you to visit us at [Shelter Address] or join us at our upcoming events. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Shelter Name] 

[Contact Information] 


